
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 
 
From Sharlene Mitchell, Administrative Coordinator 
 
Re: Agenda Item #73 
 Rapid City Summer Nights Special Event Alcohol License request 
 
Date: April 16, 2012 
 
 
An error was made in the April 7, 2012 legal advertisement of the Rapid City Summer Nights Event 
Alcohol License request. The error has been corrected and the updated legal advertisement was 
placed in the Saturday, April 14, 2012 Rapid City Journal. Final action on an alcohol request 
cannot be taken less than seven (7) days following legal publication requiring the continuation of 
the request. 
 
Staff has contacted the applicant and advised of them of the publication error along with the 
continuation requirement to the May 7, 2012 City Council meeting.  
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Staff recommends continuation of the Rapid City Summer Nights Special Event Alcohol License 
request to the May 7, 2012 City Council meeting. 
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